
I’m not anti-vaccine, but I’m pro vaccine reform. Although I feel that the idea of vaccines can be 
incredible at protecting society as a whole, the “one vaccine fits all” approach is not appropriate when 
there have been enough injuries and deaths from those who had sensitives, who’s parents were likely 
pro-vaccine prior to the injury or death of their child. These victims deserve to tell there story, to be 
heard, and to be compensated from the companies responsible, not ignored and discredited.  
 
The manufacturers should be testing their products and coming up with safer and more innovative ways 
to protect ALL citizens before policy mandates a vaccine program that has the potential to harm even 
the least among us, but victims who are harmed nonetheless. 
 
Thank you for any consideration you may have for those who are trying to make our world a safer and 
healthier place. 
 
-Austin Daniel 
 
Portland, OR 
--  
Austin Daniel LMT #16840 
The Good Hurt - Deep Tissue & Intuitive Massage 
RiverEast Acupuncture 
2216 SE 50th Ave 
Portland, 97215 
cell 1-503-871-3183 
austindlmt@gmail.com 
www.facebook.com/thegoodhurtmassage 
 

mailto:austindlmt@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/thegoodhurtmassage

